
From:  
Sent: 17 January 2018 16:33 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: FoI request 
 

To Whom It May Concern,  
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the following 
information: 
  
1. In the financial years 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18: 

a. How many grants were awarded to organisations in which at least one of the 
outcomes was to provided services to victims of stalking?  

b. What was the total monetary value of these grants?   
c. Which organisations were awarded?  

  
I would prefer to receive this information electronically to  
 

Thank you for your assistance.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

mailto:PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk

